
Dear BOS 

As cultivators in Mendocino County we have been grateful for the opportunity to grow legally. 

This seems to be in jeopardy for various reasons. We are in fear for the community, the 

properties we have paid so much for, our livelihood and the future of the business we have 

worked so hard to establish.  

We are in favor of the recommendations that the MCA has brought to the table. They have the 

future of the community, environment and legacy farmers in mind.  

Most sincerely,  

Jesse Robinson  

 


